
TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

6:00 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

April 15, 1996 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Deputy-Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Councilmembers Brooks Compton 

J. V. Stone 
James Singer 
Susan Lienesch 
James Reppert 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant Clerk of Council Peggy Whisman 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

State Senator Charles Hom was present at this meeting to discuss with Council 
several issues presently before the State Legislature. Mayor Beals and various members 
of Council outlined reasons for Centerville's opposition to HB36, and why annexation is 
a significant and vital issue for the City of Centerville. 

Mayor Beals distributed to members of Council a draft of a letter addressed to the 
Main Street Committee relative to the status of the proposed parking lot on the northwest 
quadrant of the Architectural Preservation District. She asked for comments prior to the 
letter being sent. 

Mr. Hom reviewed the City Planning Commission meeting held on Tuesday, April 
9, 1996 at which time the Planning Commission Special Approval Application submitted 
for the expansion and renovation of Tower Heights Middle School, 195 North Johanna 
Drive, was referred to City Council for action. This matter will be reviewed by Council 
during the Work Session scheduled for Monday, April 22, 1996 and will be an agenda 
item for the May 6, 1996 Council Meeting. 

~~~~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 
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